

Oak Class Newsletter

Highlight of the Week:

Friday 7th February 2025



Oak class's gymnastic obstacle course!

We put our gymnastic apparatus into a big obstacle course and challenged ourselves to use it differently together.









Headteacher's Awards:

Phoenix - For amazing balance work on the parallel bars.

Max - For great persevering with his reading all week.

School Rule Award: Helpful

Zak - For helping find missing toys in class.

Learning Notes:

- In English this week we've been in our RWI groups but with an additional focus of the formation and function of capital letters.
- \circ For Maths we have looked at ways of measuring, including Capacity and Weight.
- In Topic we continued our 'Wonder' focus of Art and worked with paper, card and paint to make 3D pictures, inspire by Picasso.
- In PE we have used our gymnastic apparatus in different formations, challenging how we balance and travel.
- In Music we have continued our Samba learning, focusing on instrument rhythm in groups, with the introduction of completing a class song together.
- o For our PSD we have talked about 'belonging'.

Class Messages:

- We are keeping the art from our Wonder topic in school for the foreseeable future as we plan to have an Art Gallery for you to come and have a look!
- The word 'bullying' has been used in class this week and we are helping the children to understand this word; what it actually means and how it is used.







Have a brilliant weekend, from Oak Class adults!